
BAND BASH PRESS RELEASE 

 

A wonderful tradition is returning to Mayfield High School as The PRIDE of 
Mayfield Wildcat Marching Band will proudly host their annual Mayfield Band 
Bash festival on Saturday, September 23, 2017.  Under the direction of Mr. Brad 
Treiber, the PRIDE of Mayfield will perform its 2017 halftime show “Groovin 
Through the Decades” along with 4 other area high school bands.  These bands 
include West Geauga High School, Harvey High School, Bedford High School, and 
the Cuyahoga Heights marching band.   

The event will take place at Wildcat Stadium at Mayfield High School, 6116 Wilson 
Mills Rd. in Mayfield Village on Saturday, September 23, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.  Gates 
will open to the public at 6:15 p.m. 

Tickets cost $5 each at the gate.  No presale will take place. 

For questions or further details, please contact Mr. Michael Palermo at 

mpalermo@mayfieldschools.org. 

We look forward to seeing you on September 23rd for a great evening of marching 

band performances.   

 

 

 

 

 

 


